Emily Pelz Named Interim Principal at BMHS

Emily Pelz has agreed to serve as Interim High School Principal for the duration of the 2018-2019 school year at Beloit Memorial High School. Ms. Pelz will retain her role as Executive Director of Special Education. Her other responsibilities will be redistributed to other administrators for the remainder of this school year.

Emily has been with the School District of Beloit in different capacities since 2005. Ms. Pelz has her Bachelor and Master of Science degrees from the University of Wisconsin-Whitewater. In addition, she has her Master of Education in Administration and Supervision degree from National Louis University in Chicago.

Emily began her professional educator career in 2002 as a 4K teacher at St. Mary School in Janesville. From there Emily began her career in the School District of Beloit in 2005 where she worked as a Special Education Teacher at BMHS. From 2011 to 2014 she served as Assistant Principal, also at BMHS, and in 2014 Ms. Pelz was named Executive Director of Pupil Services with the SDB.